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HISTORY  
George W. Miller, Sr. worked in Yellowstone National Park from 1925 to 1938, starting as a 
temporary (now seasonal) ranger and progressing through district ranger to assistant chief ranger. He 
was stationed at West Thumb, West Yellowstone, and the Buffalo Ranch at Lamar and did ski patrols 
in the Thorofare and Bechler area. He then transferred to Glacier National Park as chief ranger, Rocky 
Mountain National Park as assistant superintendent, assistant superintendent at Glacier, 
superintendent at Big Bend National Park, retiring in 1968 as assistant regional director. 
 
DESCRIPTION 
Photographs and memorabilia from George W. Miller, park ranger in Yellowstone National Park, 
1925-1938. The images include personal photographs and collected items including group 
photographs of ranger conferences and of park staff. There are also informal views of other park 
employees and families, including the Yeagers. Finally, there is some collected ephemera such as 
Haynes postcards and ranger conference programs. 
 
PROVENANCE 
Gift of George W. Miller, Jr., 1997. 
 
AVAILABILITY 
This is an unprocessed collection. Material is available for access. Please contact us well advance of 
any planned research visit so we may prepare the material for access. Please contact the Heritage & 
Research Center (yell_heritage_center@nps.gov) for more information. 


